
 

The Flynn Hosts a Virtual Movement for Parkinson’s 

Interactive Performance on December 19 

BURLINGTON, VT —  On Sunday, December 19 at 4 pm, the Flynn is excited to host a special 

presentation by the dancers in the Movement for Parkinson’s and Wellness class. Everyone is 

welcome to attend this "Informance"—a combination performance and informative workshop—

which includes an interactive look at some of the techniques that the students regularly use, as 

well as a performance of a piece they have been working on throughout the fall semester. This 

free hour-long event will take place over Zoom. The show will begin with a 20-minute class and 

the audience is invited to participate. Then, the students will show a phrase they have recently 

been working on together, titled Spare Time, followed by two improvisation structures. The event 

closes with a Q&A with teaching artist Sara McMahon as well as the members of the Movement 

for Parkinson's class. 

Find out more and register to attend at flynnvt.org.  

http://www.flynnvt.org/
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